

School Information

Email:

enquiries@spaldingstpaul

s-cit.co.uk

Website:

http://www.spaldingst

@SpaldingStPauls

https://www.facebook. com/spaldingstpaulscit

Don't forget to follow the school on Facebook and Twitter where we share all the exciting things your children have been doing in school.



Also make sure you sign up to Class Dojo where you can see the points your child is earning over the week and some more exciting pictures of what is happening in class. Homework will be posted on here every Friday.

Parent Zone

Please remember all school dates are on the school website: Parent Zone - Calendar.

Absence

If your child is absent from school, please phone school 01775 723326 and leave a message or email enquiries@spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk by 9.30am.



Goodbye Year 6

It is always a sad time of the year when we prepare to say goodbye to our Year 6 children. We hope they have lots of fond memories from their time with us. We would like to invite our Year 6 families in for a leavers service on Friday 15th July at 9a.m. This will be a special assembly in school to say goodbye to all of the children.

Our Year 6 parents/carers have been working hard to organise our Year 6 Leavers Disco which will be held on Thursday 21st July at 5.30p.m.



This year we are planning to do sports day on Tuesday 5th July. There will be lots of fun sports and competitive activities for the children to participate in.

Parents are invited to join us at 9.15am. for the morning to cheer our children along.

Please can you ensure your children are in PE kits that day.

After the events have taken place parents are invited to stay for lunch. There will be a picnic lunch. Families will be required to bring in their own lunch. For those children who have ordered a school dinner for that day they will be provided with a picnic lunch. Please access the form on ParentMail and submit your choice of filling for your child's roll. All parents will be asked to leave school by 1:00pm.



Telephone: 01775 723326









2022 finalists for Spalding Education Awards announced



The finalists of this year's Spalding Education Awards have been announced! After plenty of deliberation from judges and sponsors, we are pleased to announce that Mr Ward has been put forward in the category of

BESTTEACHER

The final ceremony, which will take place at Springfields Events and Conference Centre in Spalding on July 7, will celebrate the very best that south Lincolnshire's schools have to offers so we wish Mr Ward all the very best.

Watch this space for the final outcome.

Staffing for 2022 - 2023

At the end of this academic year we will be saying a sad goodbye to a few members of our staff. Mr Gary Ward will be leaving teaching to take up a new adventure in his life. We also say goodbye to Mr Toby Gough who will be taking up a new post in another school. We wish them all well as they follow new paths in their careers.

Miss Houlsey-Stott will be getting married over the summer holiday and will return to school as Mrs Woodcock.

In September we will be joined by Mrs Tiffany Cox. . Mrs Cox worked with us last year as a supply teacher and has now joined our team as a full-time member of staff.

Miss Katie James will be welcoming hr second baby in November so will be with us until October half term.

Staffing structure for September 2022-2023

Year group	Class Name	Teacher
Pre-school	Little Acorns	To be appointed
EYFS	Little Saplings	Mrs Simone Wright
Year 1	Cherry Tree Class	Mrs Grace Woodcock
Year 2	Willow Class	Mrs Tiffany Cox
Year 3	Beech Class	Miss Katie James
Year4	Maple Class	Mrs Lauren Lee
Year 5	Oak Class	Mrs Kate Moss/Miss Jessica Collett
Year 6	Chestnut Class	Mrs Leela Norman
SENCo	Non-teaching	Mrs Lisa Pang
Inclusion Lead/	Non-teaching	Miss Donna Palmer
Safeguarding Lead	_	

If you need to report a safeguarding concern about a child, please call Lincolnshire County Council 01522
782111



Telephone: 01775 723326





